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Are you interested in battling orks?  Have you dreamed of being an elf magician?  If the world of fantasy is what you are 

all about or if you are just interested and want to learn more, start coming to Mr. Abate’s room (C-11) next week on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays for Dungeons and Dragons Club.  No supplies or experience is necessary. 

Fall Sports Tryouts have now wrapped up for all interested volleyball and soccer players!  Final team lists will be posted 

on our CMS website under the Athletics tab by 9:00am tomorrow morning.  Good Luck to everyone who worked hard this 

week.   

If you are a 6th grade girl interested in trying out for volleyball, stay tuned to the Bulletin for more information on upcoming 

tryout times and dates. 

Cross Country is open to all dedicated athletes and will begin next Wednesday, September 4th . 
 

Lunch Ping-Pong: The King of Ping had a brief interruption to his reign when Queen Blonde Widow briefly usurped the 

thrown. Her time in the palace was short when some 6th grade knave beat her. The Ping KIng returned at the end and 

quickly stabilized the shire behind the power of his fierce backhand.  

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner - Nick Martellaro- Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 at break to choose your 

prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a Cougar Buck!     

 

Do not forget that next week is our Back-to-School Spirit Week and our Cougar Pride Back-to-School! Be sure to 

plan your outfits over this three day weekend.  Just so you are clear, this is a grade level competition. Each day you will be 

able to earn spirit points for your sixth, seventh, or eighth grade class. For instance, if you dress up for a spirit day, 

leadership will come by your fifth period class, and you will automatically earn a point for your team! On Tuesday, come to 

school in your comfy pajamas for PJ Day. On Wednesday, you all need to raid your parents’ closets or costume boxes to 

blast to the past for decade day. On Thursday, we all need to show our Cougar Pride by wearing our school colors. 

However, each grade level is going to be assigned a color. Sixth graders, you need to wear as much red as possible. 

Seventh graders, you need to wear as much gray as possible. Eighth graders, you need to wear as much white as possible. 

We decided to end our Spirit Week by making Friday a day where we can reflect on our favorite childhood memories and 

dress up as our favorite childhood character. You might choose to be Dora, Peppa Pig, a dinosaur, a carebear. The list goes 

on and on! Then on Friday night, we have our Cougar Pride Dance from 6:00-8:00. Be sure to have some money for pizza 

and treats! We look forward to a week full of fun. Go Cougars! 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

 

Also, a very Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the 3-day weekend:  

 

 1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 


